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Student of the 
Month 
Student: Hannah H. 
Class(es): Ballet, Modern, 
Pre-Pointé, Lyrical, Jazz. 
Ms. Hannah H. earns the Student of 
the Month Award for the month of 
January. This is Hannah’s 2nd year at 
The P.A.C.E. Studio. Hannah earns 
the student of month award as a result 
of the focus and hard-work she puts 
forth into each class week-in and 
week-out. Ms. Hannah, thank you for 
being such a positive role model to our 
younger students and congratulations!  

Upcoming 
Holidays 
• Martin Luther King’s Birthday 

(January 21st): 
o CLOSED. 

Birthdays 

January: 
Emma C; Lucy L; Sophia M; Dana O; 
Kayla R; Khloe W. 

Happy Birthday! 

 

What’s the Swoop? 
 

Happy New Year! 
Welcome back! We hope everyone had a joyful holiday season and a 
happy new year’s celebration. We are excited to get back in gear and join 
you all for another year of dance. 

Recital - Location & Date: 
Our annual recital will take place at Milton High School Auditorium 
Saturday, June 8th, at 6:00 PM. Tech and Dress Rehearsal will take place at 
Milton High School Auditorium Friday, June 7th, at 2:00 PM (dancer 
attendance is mandatory). 
 

Recital Theme: 
This year’s recital theme is Occupations: Dancin’ 9 to 5. We have 
occupations that expand from doctors and lawyers to gardeners and 
bakers. Rumor has it that there might even be superheroes! We are excited 
to see what each class comes up with for this year’s recital. 
 

Picture Day: 
Kay Brown Photography will be photographing picture day at our studio 
Saturday, May 25th. Each class will have a designated time slot to be 
photographed. We encourage all students to arrive for their classes’ group 
picture(s) regardless of whether student plans to purchase pictures or not. 
Picture package order forms will be provided in early May.  
 

Attend-Dance: 
During the months of January through June, classes are preparing for 
recital. Our attendance policy states the following: any student who misses 
more than four classes in the months of February through June may lose 
his or her privilege to participate in the June recital. Regular and consistent 
attendance is critical to the technical progression and development of each 
student and class as a whole; therefore, we ask that everyone do their 
absolute best in maintaining satisfactory attendance. 
 
As always, if anyone has any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 
to contact us by phone at (850)994-1875 during office hours or by email at 
(850)994-1987. 
 

May 2019 bring you an abundance of peace, prosperity, love, & good health. 

Scott Benson Workshop Participants 
Dec 22, 2018. 


